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Academic Year: 2005-2006 (as offered Spring Quarter)
Evaluation of the course:

What was good?  

The course has a real good speed and progression of topics.  Student comments indicate that it brings together the different areas of studies in a cohesive manner and they start to feel they have legitimate skills in modeling complex interdisciplinary systems.
Instructors work together well, meeting on a weekly basis to coordinate both labs, homework, and test schedules.  Instructors make themselves avail to other section students to help out.
Course notes, generated in house, have been through enough revisions so that students comment that they are helpful and well used. Additional comments indicate an index to the notes would be helpful for trying to locate pertinent information.  It would also be better if they were supplied as a unit like other sets of notes given in other sophomore curriculum classes.

The labs seem to give a good mix of mechanics, thermo, fluid, and electrical system behavior.

However, BE indicate it would be nice to have some topics more based on biological systems.

One of the test questions used on the final each year is well suited to address ability to set up models and is being used as one way to assess their modeling ability for ABET.
What wasn't so good?  

The course when through a transition from 5 credits to a 4 credit class during the last year.  The Fourier series content was removed and some of the fluid topic.  Considering the shifts made, the content seemed to deliver pretty well.  The labs content now leads the lecture components toward the end of the quarter and may require more explanation for the labs to make sense, but otherwise the conversion went pretty smoothly.  

Students comment about the length and difficulty of the homework.  We should continue to make adjustments the homework and look at the length of these assignments.

Next Time I/We Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying
It is hoped to offer some new homework assignments for the next offering of the course.  We will continue to look at texts to see if any are appropriate to adopt for this course.  Official note packs will continue to be improved and additional content will be made using Angel.
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